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29 March 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Staffing in 2FM 
 
We have to inform you that unfortunately Mrs Walker will be on sick leave for the first three 
weeks after the Easter Holidays as she is going into hospital next week to have a foot operation 
and will need some recovery time after this. 
 
We are aware the children need a familiar and experienced teacher as we approach the SATS 
period.  Mrs Murray, one of our very experienced teachers in school will be covering the 
absence in 2FM until Mrs Walker’s return. 
 
I am sure you will join us it wishing Mrs Walker a quick recovery from her operation. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Jon Beisly 
Deputy Headteacher 


